
15th November 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Following our E-Safety work with the children in School I am pleased to provide a 
special E-Safety flyer for you. 

We have carried out a survey of the children in Key Stage 2 to explore their           
understanding of E-Safety and also to provide a picture of their online life out of 
School including which apps they use and what they do online. 

In line with the National picture many children in School are using apps which have 
age ratings well above their age including 44% using WhatsApp which has an age 
restriction of 16+ and similar numbers playing Fortnite which has an age restriction of 
12+.  

If you choose to let your child use an app which has an age rating above your child’s 
age I would strongly suggest that to safeguard your child you should check that their 
privacy settings are set and regularly monitor their usage of the app particularly 
checking that any contacts and messages are appropriate and safe. 

While these apps have many positives they also have potential dangers for children 
which is why they have been age rated as they have.  

I would advise checking  your child’s phone and tablet regularly as children may 
download and use apps without your knowledge or consent. 

This flyer provides parental guides for the common apps used by the children and I 
have also included information about how to enable parental settings on both Apple 
and Android devices. 

I have also included information about some common issues encountered by the 
children including how you can help them deal with upsetting content and how you 
can support them to set boundaries around their gaming and time spent online. 

If there are any other apps or E-Safety issues that you have particular concerns 
about please contact School and I will endeavour to provide information via the     
Friday Flyer. 

Should you have specific concerns about E-Safety related to your child please feel 
free to contact your child’s class teacher who will be happy to provide advice and 
support. 

It is my hope that this flyer will provide you with information which you will find helpful 
and useful in supporting your child when online. 

 

Mr. A. Wheatley, 

Headteacher    
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